
Drivers  urged  to  check
dashcam footage following hit
and run collision

Police have appealed for witnesses to a
suspected hit and run collision.
The  incident  that  happened  on  the  M9  at  Newbridge  around
1015hrs on Monday 14 September.

Officers are requesting that anyone who was in the vicinity
and had a dashcam should check footage.

In addition, anyone who witnessed the collision should contact
police on 101 and quote incident number 0946 14/09/2020.
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